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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

As a Vice Chancellor of National Law University and Judicial Academy, Assam (NLUJAA).
I am writing this letter to confirm my collaboration with the North-East Students for the
Furtherance of International Law (‘NESFIL’) (A Local University Chapter of International
Law Students Association) and its objective to bring more effective knowledge exchange,
extension and research specifically focusing on International Sports Law, Policy and

Governance.

The International Law Students Association (ILSA) is a leading organisation promoting
awareness and understanding of international law and other related issues among the student
community all over the world. The North-East Students for Furtherance of International Law
(NESFIL) is a local chapter of ILSA and is working towards development of legal research in
the region. They have a keen interest in the domain of Sports Law and we appreciate the efforts
of the organization in the particular field. We would be pleased to help with the proposed
research project on International Sports Law Journal by providing our support.

We also support the spirit of the proposed Journal on ‘Sports Law, Policy and Governance’ in
emphasizing the integration of research and education. We hereby look forward towards
working together in order to contribute significantly towards the field of sports law, its policy
and governance through this collaboration.

National Law University and Judicial Academy, Assam would be therefore pleased to play an
active role in the said initiative by providing its support as a collaborative endeavour by all

means necessary.
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